
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                    

South Carolina Society 

of Adlerian Psychology 

Newsletter 
1313 St. Andrews Road 
Columbia, SC 29210 

www.adleriansc.org 
 

Dear Fellow Adlerians, 

We are now at the busiest time of the year as we count down to our September Conference.  So---1.)  Mark 

your calendars for September 25-27th.   2.) Check our website www.adleriansc.org for conference registration.  

3.)  Register for the conference AND don’t forget to reserve your hotel room.  4.)  Some registration 

scholarships are available (and we’ll put you to work as “volunteers”!)  5.)  Paper copies of the brochure will 

be mailed out shortly.  Share them with friends.   

And if you can join us, our next meeting will be Tuesday, August 11th, 7 pm on the Airport Campus of 

Midlands Technical College.  Planning for the conference details is our agenda for the meeting.  Come join us! 

 

John Arnold 

President, SC Society of Adlerian Psychology 

 

  

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S LETTER DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 

SCSAP MEETING, TUESDAY, AUGUST 11, 2015 7:00 pm 
The bi-monthly meeting of SCSAP will be held Tuesday, August 11.  There will be no educational meeting 

as we will be finalizing plans for the Fall Conference.  The meeting will again be held at 7:00 p.m. at the 

airport campus of Midlands Tech., in Room 245 of the Student Center.  The Student Center is on the back 

of the campus on Kentucky Ave.  To reach the campus from I-26, take exit 113, proceed on Hwy. 302 to 

Boston Ave. and turn right (Lizard’s Thicket Restaurant on the right), follow Boston Ave. for 8/10 of a 

mile to traffic circle.  The Academic Center is beside the traffic circle.  The Student Center is behind the 

Academic Center.  Parking is available on either side of the building.  . 

 
SOME DETAILS REGARDING FALL CONFERENCE 
The brochure for the September 25-27, 2015 conference was emailed to you July 22.  Some will also 
receive a brochure from our U.S. mail lists.  Note that this year you may register for the hotel on line 
at the link in the brochure.  We believe we again have a strong program.  We will offer 23 
presentations on Saturday after the keynote presentation featuring Rob Guttenberg presenting 
“Adlerian Psychology and the Uses of Music.” 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The educational program at our 

November 1 meeting will be 

presented by Cindy Walton-

McCawley.  The topic will be 

Cindy’s creative way of 

encouraging young people:  

The END Model of 

Encouragement.  The 

educational meeting will be 

followed by a business 

meeting.  Conference 

committee chairpersons are to 

provide a brief committee 

report.  Our NASAP COR 

representative, Kathy Walton, 

will provide a very positive 

report regarding her 

participation at the CPR 

meeting of NASAP in 

Hershey, PA. 

Kudos to President Morris 

SCSAP members are very 

fortunate to have had his 

dedicated, responsive 

leadership since 2009.  Phil 
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     AUGUST , 2015 

 
Those al SC Conference of Adlpersonal growth.  If you have a friend who you would like to receive our 

bi-monthly newsletter and conference registration forms, please send their e-mail address to 

drfxwalton@aol.com  

  
 

 

SCSAP MEETING 

 
Tuesday, August 11, 

2015, at 7:00 p.m.. 

 
Room 245, Student 

Center, Airport 

Campus, Midlands 
Technical College  

 
www.adleriansc.org  

 

S. C. Conference of 

Adlerian Psychology 
 
Sept. 25-27, 2015 

 

Springmaid Beach 
Resort, 

Myrtle Beach, SC 

 

www.adleriansc.org  

 

 

 

 

 
 

DR. JACK HUBER OFFERS ENCOURAGMENT TRAINING 
Jack Huber studied with Rudolf Dreikur’s disciple, Theo Shoenaker, in Germany some years ago in order 

to bring Shoenaker’s popular encouragement training program to the U.S.  Conference participants will 

have the opportunity to register for a full day Friday workshop and a half day Sunday workshop in order 

to be certified as a trainer in the program.  For more information about the program contact Dr. Huber at 

www.encouragementltd.org or jackandpollyhuber@yahoo.com  

 

ADLER GRADUATE SCHOOL OFFERS ONLINE COURSES 
IN ADLERIAN STUDIES 
The Adler Graduate School, Minnesota, has designed several one credit offerings that can take you on 

your way to obtaining CEU’s or a Master’s Degree in Adlerian Studies.  Twelve courses are scheduled for 

the coming academic year.  The first three courses will be offered in Fall, 2015, and will include 1. 

Holistic Assessment and Metaphor Therapy; 2. Socratic Questioning in Psychotherapy and 3. Counseling; 

and Creating and Assessing Alliance in Individual Psychology   

Each course will run for five weeks and include a different discussion topic or experiential activity each 

week.  Contact marina.bluvshtein@alfredadler.edu or jill.sisk@alfredadler.edu.  
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